School’s Out for the Summer!

Cumberland Spring Sing
Wednesday, May 31 at 1:15 PM
Parent/Guardian Information

Mark your calendar! The Cumberland Spring Sing is fast approaching. The performance will
be held on Wednesday, May 31 at 1:15 PM.

Cumberland's Spring Sing is an annual all school event, held outside, celebrating students'
learning in the arts throughout the year. Families are invited and encouraged to come to
Cumberland to watch the show and we hope to see you there!

The performance is located on the blacktop/playground area in back of the school. Please plan
to bring a blanket or lawn chair to comfortably watch the performance. Chairs will not be
provided outside, but there will be designated areas for audience members that bring chairs or
blankets. Please plan to set up your chairs AFTER 12:00 PM on Wednesday, May 31. The
playground is needed for recesses prior to this time. If you need special seating for elderly
or disabled audience members, please email Ms. Cruz for arrangements. (Email:
samantha.cruz@wfbschools.com, Phone: 963.3943 ext. 2003) One-hour parking restrictions are
lifted during Spring Sing.

All Cumberland students (K4-5" grade) will participate in this event. Morning K4 students are
invited to return to school in the afternoon to participate in the event. Please have your morning
K4 student meet the teacher in the classroom at 1:00 PM to get ready for the performance.


mailto:samantha.cruz@wfbschools.com

Students must plan to stay for the entire performance. Parents/quardians may pick up their
morning kindergartener after the performance in the classroom.

Students are asked to wear comfortable clothing and shoes that they can dance in. Students
are encouraged to wear a t-shirt in the grade level colors:

K4: Sangria
K5: Navy
1st: Light Blue
2nd: Orange
3rd: Black
4th: Lime
5th: White

Many students purchase shirts for Spring Sing that can also be used for the upcoming
Camp Out Day as well. Please see this link for purchasing information, ORDERS ARE
DUE BY APRIL 24:

https://bsg.chipply.com/cumberland/

If you need financial assistance for purchasing the t-shirt, please contact Ms. Heffron (email:

jayne.heffron@wfbschools.com).

Rain Plan

Rain Date Information: If rain is predicted for May 31st, a decision will be made by 8:00 AM on
that day regarding the performance. If rain prevents a performance on May 31st, Spring Sing
will take place on June 1st at 1:15 PM outside on the blacktop. We will send updates if this
information changes prior to May 31st.

Thank you for your continued support of the Arts at Cumberland School. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact one of us. See you on Wednesday, May 31st!

Sam Cruz (General Music Teacher) Christine Annin (General Music K5/Orchestra)

Email: samantha.cruz@wfbschools.com christine.annin@wfbschools.com
Phone: 414.963.3943 (Ext. 2003)

For more information, please see:
https://sites.google.com/wfbschools.com/cumberland-music-room/home
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